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Dear Members of HARBR:

As you are all aware, on March 27, 2017, I exercised  my right of inquiry, and under the name of 
David Setson wrote to the Center for Personalized Education for Physicians (CPEP) located in 
Denver, Colorado and as well, in Raleigh, North Carolina. 

Lacking a published email address, I used their Contact form to write the following:

Monday, March 27, 2017

Dear People at CPEP:

I have a friend who is is being ordered by his licensing board to go to CPEP in Colorado. 
I told him that CPEP has no accreditation. He believes CPEP must be accredited. He is 
willing to go, but I told him we should see some kind of accreditation statement before he 
put out all that money. I could find no indication of it on the CPEP website.

Would you be so kind as to send us some information on your accreditation? 
Specifically, I am interested in knowing which accrediting bodies provide the 
accreditation to CPEP.

Thank you so much,
David Setson

After having received no response in 5 weeks, I wrote to them again. This time, I wrote the 
following:

Monday, May 1, 2017

Dear People at CPEP,

Five weeks ago, I sent you  the following email. It was of considerable importance as 
you can tell. No one responded. This is sort of what I expected. I will assume, and 
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publish, that CPEP is not accredited by any appropriate accrediting body until CPEP can 
give me any reason to believe otherwise.

Regards,
David Setson

Monday, March 27, 2017

Dear People at CPEP:

I have a friend who is is being ordered by his licensing board to go to CPEP in 
Colorado. I told him that CPEP has no accreditation. He believes CPEP must be 
accredited. He is willing to go, but I told him we should see some kind of 
accreditation statement before he put out all that money. I could find no indication 
of it on the CPEP website.

Would you be so kind as to send us some information on your accreditation? 
Specifically, I am interested in knowing which accrediting bodies provide the 
accreditation to CPEP.

Thank you so much,
David Setson 

Since this time, 24 more days have elapsed. CPEP has not contacted me for a total of 1 month 
and 28 days since I made the first simple request for CPEP to share with me, their accreditation 
information. CPEP has made no contact with me whatsoever.

The Healthcare Alliance for Regulatory Board Reform (HARBR) proclaims the Center for 
Personalized Education for Physicians (CPEP) to be an unaccredited and unprofessional 
organization. HARBR will continue to hold to this assessment of CPEP until CPEP may choose 
to provide HARBR with compelling evidence to the contrary.

I swear that the entirety of this report I true.

Signed,

Christian Wolff
May 25, 2017
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